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I strongly opposed this restriction on my ability to cast my vote. It has been proven 

that mail in voting in Oregon has produced little to no fraud in our many elections. 

This bill will put undo burdens on many Oregonians including myself. Don't take away 

Oregonians abilities to participate in our government.  

Thank you 


